The Planning Board met on the above date with the following present: - Stanley Tenney, Robert Caughey, Harold Grant, Robert Flanders, Merle Aborn and Mildred Dudley.

Charles Gilmore would like the Planning Board to co-sponsor (with Selectmen) the purchase of a Town Map and to see if the Town will raise the appropriate sume of money which will be between \$13,000 and \$17,000.

*Voted to do this:* 

Warrants for the Town Meeting in March 1972.

- (1) The Planning Board to co-sponsor the purchase of a Town Map and to see what sum of money the Town will appropriate toward the purchase of same, \$13,000 \$17,000.
- (2) To authorize and instruct the Planning Board to study and bring a draft for a limited zoning ordinance in 1973.
- (3) To co-sponsor a project involving the reassessment of property in the Town of Antrim.
- (4) To approved the acceptance of Masquanipi Drive from Elm Avenue to Trilluim Trail and Trillium Trail back to Elm Avenue, which has been developed according to Town standards and approved by the Planning Board sub-division requirements.
- (5) Recommend the closing, subject to Gates and Bars, of the following roads:
  - l. From Turner Hill Road to Route #202
  - 2. Stacy Hill Road from Nathaniel Hawthorne College to Stacy Hill
  - 3. Road from Liberty Farm to the point near Anson Sweat cellar hole where the road was previously discontinued.

Meeting adjourned 9:50 P. M.

Medred Sudley
Secretary